Do you need a ride to your
polling place?

The Sherman Lake YMCA has graciously offered their 15-
passenger van to transport voters free of charge on Election
Day to and from their facility, which hosts the new Precinct

1 polling location.

This service is available to voters residing in Precinct 1/the
Village of Augusta.

Two round trips will be made, one at 8:00 am and one at

6:00 pm, taking 15 passengers each time. Because of the

limited availability, voters are required to sign-up for this
service in advance.

The sign-up sheet is available at the Augusta Village Hall.

Riders will be picked up and dropped off at the Village Hall.

If this service proves to be helpful to the voters of Ross Township, we hope to
expand it for future elections with more spaces and more times!



